Bird's Bush Primary School Birds Bush Road Belgrave Tamworth Staffordshire B77 2NE



Email: s.office@perryhallmat.co.uk

Web: www.birdsbush.staffs.sch.uk

Headteacher Mrs Day Part of Perry Hall Multi-Academy Trust Company Number: 08566185

Chief Executive Officer
Mrs A Cheema OBE

Tel: **01827 214666** 

IIth March 2024

Dear Families.

We bring 'egg-citing' news of our upcoming Easter events! We would love our Reception and Key Stage I children to decorate an Easter bonnet ready for an Easter parade. We invite families in to watch the parade on Thursday 21st March at 3:00. Weather permitting, we will parade around the playground to show off our Easter creations! Please ensure that all Easter bonnets are named and arrive in school on the morning of Thursday 21st March.







For Key Stage 2, we are sure that there will be some 'egg-cellent' creations in the egg decorating competition. Children can choose to decorate a hard-boiled egg in any way that they choose — Easter patterns, favourite book character, self-portrait! The more creative, the better! Please send eggs into school for Thursday 21st March to share in classes.







This is a wonderful opportunity to spend some time crafting with your children, exploring what ideas they have and watching their creations come to life. All entries will receive Class Dojo points with the winning entry for each class receiving an 'egg-stra' special prize. We look forward to seeing all of the wonderful designs!

We also have our annual Easter raffle launching today! Tickets are available on Parent Pay for £1 per ticket and families can buy as many as they wish to be in with a chance to win delicious chocolate prizes. We already have fundraising for Red Nose Day this week but if any families are also in a position to donate chocolate prizes, they would be hugely appreciated. Please send them into school by Wednesday 20th March.

Kind regards, Mrs Hathaway Assistant Headteacher